
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CALL FOR BIDS 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of School District No. 393 will receive sealed bids 
for the purpose of supplying gasoline and diesel fuel for the buses, driver education vehicle, and 
maintenance department vehicles for the 2024/2025 school year, ending June 30, 2025.  ALL BIDS 
SHOULD BE EXEMPT OF ALL APPROPRIATE TAXES.  Bid prices must be as of August 8, 2024. The 
district will use approximately 15,000 gallons of gasoline during this time period. 
 
Bids will be accepted at the Office of the Superintendent of Schools, located at 501 Western Ave., 
Silverton, Idaho 83867.  Bids may be mailed to Mr. Todd Howard, Superintendent, PO Box 267, Silverton, 
Idaho 83867. 
 
All bids must be plainly marked "BID" on the outside of the envelope. 
 
The supplier, upon request, must be able to show verification of any or all fluctuations in said bid price 
that occurs during the 2024/2025 school year.  The Board of Trustees reserves the right to terminate the 
arrangement for supplying gasoline if any price increase is not approved. 
 
Bids must be in the Office of the Superintendent of Schools by 4:00pm Thursday, August 8th, at which 
time they will be tabulated to be considered by the Board of Trustees.  The Board of Trustees reserves 
the right to accept the bid deemed best or reject any and/or all bids and to waive any technicality. 
 
Dated this 27th day of July, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Beatrice Conley, Clerk 
Wallace School District No. 393 
 
 
 
 
 
Legal Ad 
2X July 9th and July 16th, 2024 


